
Your Mayor’s Message #38 

               COVID-19 

 

On behalf of CAO: Tracy Breese, Office Assistant Dave Smeyers, Deputy Mayor: Robyn 
Thompson, and Councilor, Jordan Elliott, Public Works Foreman: Ed Pedersen. I would 
like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very joyous Christmas 
Season while celebrating under Covid-19 restrictions. The hope for 2021 brings you 
good health, prosperity and happiness. God willing may the next Christmas Season be 
held with the pandemic under control and we can celebrate together with family and 
friends, back to normal like every year before 2020. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO OBEY ALBERTA’S COVID-19 REGULATIONS. STAY 
HOME – KEEP YOUR FAMILY, FRIENDS & YOUR COMMUNITY HEALTHY 

 
 

JUST FOR LAUGHS! 
 
“Reaching the end of a job interview, the Human Resources Officer asks a young 
engineer fresh out of the Massachusetts Institute of Technology, "And what starting salary 
are you looking for?" The engineer replies, "In the region of $125,000 a year, depending 
on the benefits package." The interviewer inquires, "Well, what would you say to a 
package of five weeks vacation, 14 paid holidays, full medical and dental, company 
matching retirement fund to 50% of salary, and a company car leased every two years, 
say, a red Corvette?" The engineer sits up straight and says, "Wow! Are you kidding?" 
The interviewer replies, "Yeah, but you started it."  
 

David Sisley, 
Mayor 
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